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OFFICIAL-FOR PUBLIC RELEASE 

Product Recall 
 

SuperValu Freshly Prepared Turkey & Ham Dinner 
600g   

 

As a precautionary measure SuperValu are recalling the following batches of this 
product due to the possible presence of Listeria. 

 
Product Description Use By 
Supervalu Freshly Prepared Turkey & Ham 
Dinner 600g  

18/07/25, 19/07/25, 20/07/25, 21/07/25, 
22/07/25, 23/07/25, 24/07/25, 25/07/25, 
26/07/25 

If you have purchased this product do not eat.  Please return it to your nearest store, where 
you will be issued with a refund. 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience and thank you for your co-operation 
Help line Contact 021 4217619 

 


